

Sandringham Road Doncaster DN2 5LS T 01302 361880 E admin@sandringham.elp.org.uk

www.sandringham.school

07 May 2025

Year 6 SATs Breakfast

Dear Parent/Carer,

As you will know, Year 6's SATs are taking place the week beginning Monday 12th May 2025. We would like to invite your child to attend a breakfast club, Monday to Thursday from 8am. School will provide breakfast for all the children so that they are well prepared to take the tests and will have the opportunity to settle into the day without feeling rushed or flustered.

There is **no cost** involved and all Year 6 children are welcome. The sessions will run **Monday to Thursday**. If it is not convenient, children can arrive at the normal time however, we do hope as many children as possible attend, as this minimises the risk of children arriving late for their tests.

If you would like your child to attend the breakfast club, please click here to confirm.

If you have any questions, please speak with your child's class teacher.

Yours sincerely, Mr Campbell & Mrs Feirn Year 6 Class Teachers